
 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Mr. Jasiński,  

Dear Wojciech,  

 

As Members of the European Parliament from the Left in the European Parliament, we have 

heard of the impressive strike of the workers of Solaris Bus & Coach plant in Bolechowo. We 

wish to express all our solidarity and support for your struggle for fair and higher salaries.  

 

Your strike and massive mobilisation at Solaris is an example and a source of inspiration for 

workers all around Europe.  

 

Throughout Europe, the peak of energy prices, inflation and increasing cost of living hits 

workers hard.  While companies like Solaris are registering record profits, and top executives 

reward themselves lavishly, workers are not receiving the wages they deserve.  

 

Workers create the wealth. To refuse workers with your experience a decent salary increase is 

outrageous. We stand by you in your fight for the salaries and working conditions you deserve.  

 

Please receive all our solidarity,  

 

Marc Botenga 

Özlem Demirel 

Nikolaj Villumsen 

Sandra Pereira 

Leïla Chaibi 

José Gusmão 

Kostantinos Arvanitis 

María Eugenia Rodríguez Palop 


